
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

 

  The Polk County Board of Equalization will hold a public  

  hearing on Tuesday, May 20th, 2025 at 9:05 a.m. in the 

  Polk County Courthouse in Osceola.  The purpose of the 

hearing will be to review and receive public testimony 

on the motor vehicle exemption request received from the 

Midwest Covenant Home. 

 

      Debra S. Girard 

      Polk County Clerk 

 

 
 

 


